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Learning Together, Achieving Together
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Dear Parent,
Due to the ongoing level of Covid19 present across N Ireland the Department of Education has announced schools are not open for the next five weeks. During this time, pupils will engage in Remote Learning from home. To enable this, staff are busy in school preparing packs which will be available to collect from outside school on Tuesday 12th January between 1 and 3pm.
We ask that you use the SeeSaw App to allow a two-way communication link between home and class teacher and for completed work to be sent to each teacher for marking/feedback.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We understand that this is a difficult time for families, adults and children alike, and please be assured that we as a school community are here to support you. I can be contacted in school every Wednesday and Friday afternoon if you need assistance in any way.

God Bless and stay safe,
Mr Murphy




cmurphy537@c2kni.net
www.stmichaelsps.co.uk
(028) 3087 8297           
image1.wmf

image2.png




